
 

            City of Walnut 
City Council Meeting 

January 11​th​, 2021, 7:00 P.M. 
 

Call to Order 

Mayor Karen Crapson called the meeting to order with Council Members Brian Kirkpatrick, Brian Crapson, 

Jamie Burke, Joshua Sturm, and Cory Scott, all in attendance. Also in attendance were City Clerk Saralyn Boyd, City 

Treasurer Samantha Guy, City Superintendent Craig Kirkpatrick, and City Attorney Timothy Fielder. 

Approval of Agenda 

Brian Kirkpatrick made a motion to approve the meeting agenda. Brian Crapson seconded the motion. All 

were in favor. 

 

Approval of Minutes 

Brian Kirkpatrick motioned for approval of the minutes from the previous regular meeting. Jamie Burke 

seconded the motion. All were in favor. 

 

Approval of Bills 

Brian Crapson made a motion to approve the bills. Brian Kirkpatrick seconded the motion. All were in 

favor. 

 

Clerk’s Report 

The account balance as of January 11th, is $64,073.16. As for delinquent utility accounts for December, all 

were paid in full. The number of utility bills left for December collection was reported at five accounts at the time. 

 

Treasurer’s Report 

City Treasurer, Samantha Guy, reported all was accurate for the reports for December. 

 

Old Business 

Mayor Karen Crapson reported a meeting was scheduled for Wednesday with Rusty at the Crawford 

County Emergency Department concerning the official ID’s. 
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New Business 

Paul Norris with Heartland Electric presented to the council information on the new street lights being 

installed throughout the town along with new billing information. The council did not request any changes to the 

current plan of action for these updates. 

 

Maintenance Report  

Craig mentioned the Tractor was in need of the initial 50-hour service. Craig & Brian Kirkpatrick were to 

arrange the delivery of the tractor to be serviced at R&F Farm Supply.  

Interest in a dump truck that was for sale was mentioned, and further information was requested before 

any decisions were made. 

Water Station Repairs are still in progress. Craig Kirkpatrick, Brian Kirkpatrick, and Brian Crapson are still 

working on setting up a date and time with cooperating weather for the welding that is needed on the pipe at the 

Maintenance Building/Water Station. 

Librarian’s Report 

Pancake Feed is scheduled for January 16th, during 8-10 AM. 

Librarian Sierra Kirkpatrick mentioned the $120 check was presented from the Library to the City for the 

annual extra cost for the internet upgrade that was motioned for in the previous meeting. 

Sierra stated the AC Pressure switch needed replaced at the Library and the Library took care of the 

estimated $500 bill for the service. 

Councilmember Concerns 

There were no councilmember concerns at the time. 

 

Public Comment 

There were no public comments at the time. 

Call for Adjournment 

Brian Crapson made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Brian Kirkpatrick seconded the motion. All were in 

favor.  
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